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Full Comprehensive Compliance Audit and OSHA Assessment   
 
Do you know if your practice is fully compliant with OSHA, HIPAA and Dental 
Board Regulations?  Are you facing an OSHA, Insurance Company, or Dental Board 
Audit? Or are you just looking for confirmation that you’re already in high 
compliance?  
 
Regulations change, what was compliant just a few years ago falls short of 
compliance today.  If you haven’t updated training, written plans, and 
documentation, you could face costly citations and fines.  
 
 
Full Comprehensive Compliance Audit 
 
We’ll help you recognize potential violations and provide you with clear action steps 
on how to correct. The Comprehensive Compliance Audit starts with a full 
inspection of the entire clinical area. We make sure all OSHA and Dental Board 
requirements have been met. Next, the administrative area is evaluated including all 
required record keeping forms, documentation, manuals, SDS pages, and proper 
signage. We’ll review your HIPAA documentation and signage for compliance with 
the new HIPAA Omnibus Rule. Finally, the dental facility itself will be evaluated to 
uncover any potential safety hazards.  
 
I’ll point out my findings and assist you in correcting problem areas as we go 
through your practice.   Signs, labels, and documentation will be provided as needed. 
If there are extensive corrections, you’ll have a checklist of what steps to take. By the 
end of the Audit, you’ll have a written report of my findings, recommendations, and 
marching orders (who does what). Plus you’ll have 1 year of telephone support to 
make sure you complete all tasks successfully.  
 
Please allow half to a full day for myself, the office manager, compliance officer,  
and/or dentist to conduct the full Comprehensive Audit.  The Full Comprehensive 
Audit reduces stress, saves time, and protects your practice.   
 
 
OSHA Focused Assessment   
Already highly compliant but need reassurance? The OSHA Assessment is a walk 
through overview focused solely on OSHA compliance. Following the Assessment, 
you’ll have a written report of my findings, recommendations, and marching orders 
(who does what). Plus you’ll have 1 year of telephone support to make sure you  
complete all tasks successfully.  Allow 2 hours for myself, the OSHA Coordinator 
and/or Dentist.  
 
 
One full year of telephone support means I won’t hand you a laundry list and 

abandon you, I’ll walk you through the steps to compliance!---- Leslie  


